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Stars of the week 
Class 1: Slater – Respect  
Class 2: Joaan – Resilience   
Class 3: Deon – Resilience     
Class 4: Oliver – Resilience  

Well done!! 

Attendance Rewards 
N/Rec: Franki  

Year 1: Boe Year 4: Mikey   
Year 2: Junior Year 5: Chase  
Year 3: Deon Year 6: Layten  

  

21st October 2022 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 

We have had such a lovely day as an end to a successful half term.  It has been brilliant to 
celebrate such a huge number of children achieving 100% attendance week after week, and this 
is really showing in their continued attainment. 
 

It is also brilliant to see reading folders being brought into school each day – the children have 
started to make lots of progress in identifying sounds and words.  Thank you to all families for 
your support in this. 
 

We are looking forward to seeing everyone in their Hallowe’en costumes on the first day back, 
31st October, when we will also enjoy our Hallowe’en movie night.  The staff are also really 
excited about dressing up! 
 

We wish you all a fantastic half term break and look forward to seeing you back at school. 
 

Kind regards, 
Mrs. McDowell      
Headteacher      
 

 

 ADMISSIONS FOR NURSERY & RECEPTION 2023  
We are open for nursery and reception applications at Northside Primary School.  

 If you know anyone looking for a school with a friendly and engaging learning environment,  
Please give us a call on 01900 62255 – We would love to meet you! 

Attendance Rewards 
53 children have had 100% attendance for the past 
two weeks, these children all received small prizes to 
praise them for their excellent attendance. Childrens 
name were then put into a hat and one child from 
each year group won a £5 Love2Shop voucher. 
Our next attendance challenge will run from Monday 
31st October, we are looking for every child to be in 

school every day, ready to learn 😊 
Attendance  
Our attendance this week is 96.19% which is really 
good – We are still nearing the national benchmark 
of 96.6%! Please remember, attendance to school is 
extremely vital to children’s learning. Please can 
your child be in school, on time, 
 every day. 
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Upcoming dates 
31st October School Reopens 
31st October Halloween Dress Up Day 
16th November School Photos 
18th November Children In Need 
7th December Jack & The Beanstalk, Carnegie 
8th December Christmas Jumper Day 

8th December  Reindeer Dash! 
14th December Christmas Dinner Day 
 
 

 
 

Halloween 
On Monday 31st October, children can 
come to school wearing their spookiest 
costume.  
Also, please join us for our Halloween 
movie night to watch Hocus Pocus 2 with 
juice and snacks provided (Parental 
consent required) £1 per child, all children 
welcome. Please complete the parental 
consent form on Parent Mail. Please 
contact Miss Mitchell to book your place! 

We can’t wait to see your costumes! 🧙🏼‍♀️ 

Attendance Heroes 
Well done to this week’s 
attendance heroes. 
Class 2 & 4 – Years 1, 2, 5 & 6  
have the highest attendance  
this week. 

This week’s attendance 
Class 1: 84.06% 
Class 2: 96.00%  
Class 3: 98.96% 
Class 4: 100% 
Whole school: 96.19% 
National benchmark: 96.6% 
 
 
 
 

End Of Term Disco 
Children looking great in their party clothes 
and enjoyed dancing, games and snacks to 

celebrate the end of term 😊 
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100% Attendance this week 
Well done to the 59 children who have 100% attendance this week 

 

100% Attendance for the past two weeks 
Well done to 53 children who have 100% attendance for the past two weeks! 

This is absolutely amazing! 
 


